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2023 Quadrennial Conference
FINE ARTS MINISTRY REPORT
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REPORT

e This was our third year with no Fine Arts. It is terrible what COVID has done and | pray we
stand strong and get back to serving our youth and giving them the opportunity to serve in
our churches using theirs talents and gifts.

e One goal for 2024 is to visit each church at least once, and connect with your youth.

e | am seeking God’s wisdom in prayer, and looking at the creation of the RMC Fine Arts Choir
and the opportunities for the group to get involved in the communities.

e This year, we are planning a Fine Arts Workshop for your children and youth to attend, which
will include training, workshops and teachers from around the country.
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